
Adam, 
Please let this e-mail serve as my resignation letter from the Complete Streets 
Committee.  It has been a true joy working on the committee and serving as the 
Chair for two years. 
I’m looking forward to my new role on the Cable TV Regulatory Board.  Thank you 
for all support over the years. 
 
Greg 
 
 


